
Dear Partner  
 
Extension to Book with Confidence & Flexibility for existing bookings 
 
Our policy has been updated on BAtraveltrade.com with v11 (GDS) & v6 (NDC).  
Key highlight: 
- Existing bookings ticketed any time, for travel (outbound or inbound) between 14th March 
2020 has been extended until 30th September 2020. 
 
As with previous versions, all updates are in red for ease of identification. Policy visual is also 
being updated 
 
For further information, please visit BA Travel Trade website 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fbatraveltrade.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7Crebecca.wright%40ba.com%7C5f6a0dc4964e45592a4208d82e52ae76%7Cddd66cceffe14029967c5e15ef73127f%7C0%7C0%7C637310279927161827&sdata=APjLNt41iz4TGHMxnavw8v3nQ2wsfCgwhaeu9EFRZ30%3D&reserved=0

